
Picnic Update 
As we are all aware this Saturday September 23, 2023, is our Great Adventure Annual Picnic. Due to the weather 

forecast we have decided to cancel the Picnic for this weekend and reschedule it for the following weekend 

Saturday September 30, 2023. So that we can all enjoy the picnic together. 

 

Please be advised that you can use your tickets for September 23 if you like to attend, but the picnic part of the day 

will not be available until September 30th, 2023. Also, you cannot use your tickets for two different dates, you can 

only use your tickets for one date only. You can use your tickets at any time before the end of 2023 if you cannot 

attend the September 30th rescheduled date. But again, not for the picnic part if you're not attending on September 

30th, 2023. 

 

So, I am very sorry for the inconvenience this has caused everyone. You can continue to purchase tickets until 

September 29, 2023. 

 

 

 


